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Annual General (Business) Meeting 

Our A.G.M. will be held on Saturday, March 
30th, 2019, 7:30 PM, at Hillcrest Evangelical 
Church (use the gym entrance).  This Annual 
Business Meeting will include the election of 
officers as well as reports on the 2018 year 
activities, 2018 financial statements, 
proposed revisions to our Bylaws, and plans 
for 2019 and beyond.  We  encourage 
members to attend as your interest and vote 
are important to the wellbeing of our society.  
All director positions are open for re-election. 
Nominations to the Board of Directors will be 
accepted until March 21st.  All nominees to 
the Board of Directors must be members in 
good standing.  Please speak to any current 
Board member to nominate someone or if 
you have any questions about the process. 
There will be a dinner served at 6:30 PM.  
The cost is $20 per person, with tickets 
available until capacity is reached or March 
27th. More information will be available at the 
plant or via the contact information at the end 
of this page. It is not necessary to attend the 
dinner to be part of the meeting.  We hope to 
see you there! 

Our Latest Shipment 

 
A 40 foot container recently arrived in El 
Salvador with Prairie Gleaners soup mix and 
other medical/ humanitarian items. This was in 
partnership with GEMS Canada and Ministerio 
Internacional El Buen Samaritano. 

 
Ten years of Active Production 

Can you believe it’s been ten years since we 
first opened and began production at Prairie 
Gleaners?   
In June 2009, our first plant opened its doors.  

This was at the Industrial Avenue location in 

Medicine Hat – in the Central 
Neighbourhood HUB facility.  It afforded a 
great start for us, and several other local 
charities, thanks to the wonderful support of a 
local business.  How many remember those 
early beginnings?  Later on, in December 
2011, after much prayer and searching, we 
moved to our present very well-suited 
location in Cypress County.   
We will be taking some trips down memory 
lane in the months ahead and have other 
activities planned as well.  We give all the 
glory and thanks to God for this work.   Join 
us as we remember what He has done and 
as we continue to ‘SHARE IT FORWARD’ to 
others around the world and for years to 
come. 

New Bag Sealer 
Having arrived just last week, below is a 
photo of our latest equipment acquisition to 
assist us with the production of our 
dehydrated vegetable mix,. Thank you Lions 
Club of Medicine Hat for this gift. 

 
 

Prairie Gleaners Society accepts its mandate from 
Isaiah 58:10 - If you give food to the hungry and satisfy 
those who are in need, then the darkness around you 
will turn to the brightness of noon. 
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  Plant location: 11502 RR 63, Cypress County, AB 
                  Telephone:  403.526.5240 
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   Mailing address: P.O. Box 656, Medicine Hat,  
                           AB, T1A 7G6 
            Adm. Telephone:  403.580.9432 
            Email:  info@prairiegleaners.com 
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